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Above: Magnolia Forest Garden Club members L-R Pam Anderson, Betty Rose, Tammy Artalona, Barbara Bur-

gueno, Beryl Deris and Nancy Fisher met at the Fisher entrance to discuss the health of the  Little Gem Mag-

nolia trees planted by the club a couple of years ago. They  are healthy and growing nicely. Seems like they 

will definitely survive the winter. 

At a separate meeting, LSU Ag. Agent Will Afton also 

confirmed that the trees should survive the cold and 

last summer’s drought. 

 

 

 

 

Right: Barbara Burgueno checking the viability of one 

of the Little Gem Magnolia at Fisher entrance                           

to Magnolia Forest. 


